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Dear Griswold Public Schools:

It is with profound sadness to let you all know that our Griswold Public Schools’ community endured an untimely
loss, as one of our 12th grade students unexpectedly passed away at home. Any untimely death triggers our
deepest sorrow and thoughtful consideration for the immediate family and friends of this student. Our entire
school community joins together to offer sincere condolences and heartfelt sympathy.

Our support services personnel are available for any student or staff member who may need guidance or
assistance processing this news. Additionally, if any parent or guardian deems that their child needs specified
bereavement support, please do not hesitate to contact our school administrators. For parents who have concerns
with their child processing this information, we also recommend monitoring your child’s communication with
others, especially on social media.

Our grief and distress at this time pale in comparison to what the immediate family must face. We are saddened
by this loss to our school community, and we will make every effort to offer additional support to anyone in need.

Very respectfully yours,

Sean P. McKenna,
Superintendent of Schools


